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From: Manley Dave
To: Sen Gelser Blouin
CC: Pfeiffer Michelle H, KIRK ChrisNne * OYA, Lara Smith

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the Legislature. Use cauLon clicking any links or aNachments.

Good morning Senator Gelser Blouin,
 
This morning OTIS met with ChrisNne Kirk from OYA and Lara Smith to discuss the implicaNons and intent of
SB901.  There were no objecNons or points of contenNon aYer clarifying the subpoena’s issued by OTIS would
be administraNve and would not be used to obtain juvenile adjudicaNon records.  Thank you for your work on
this and please let me know if you have any quesNons or concerns. 
 
 
 
 
Respec\ully,
 
 
 
Dave Manley
Interim Director
Office of Training InvesNgaNons and Safety
201 High Street SE, Ste 500
Salem, OR 97301
971 -240-7547
Charles.d.manley@dhsoha.state.or.us
 


